Jeff Watson

From: Holly Duncan

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 1:19 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Thayer ADU

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Jeff,

Kyle Thayer came in last week and informed me that the proposed structure will be replacing a trailer that will be
removed. This means that the well will be serving only 2 connections and therefore will be considered a shared well and
not a Group B well as was originally thought.

Thank you,

Holly Duncan
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